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SCHOOL TOUR MEETING 

Our next meeting is on Monday at lunch in Room 26. All students who are going on the Greece trip must 

attend. 

COURSE CHANGES  

Course changes can be made for second semester starting on Monday. To make a course change, please 

pick up a form from the office. 

STUDENT LATES 

Students who arrive late in the morning are reminded to put jackets and backpacks into lockers as they 

are not allowed in the classroom. Also, students who need to use the washroom before first period 

should make sure to do so with enough time to make it into the classroom on time. Being in the 

washroom during opening exercises means that you are late for class. 

BOYS WASHROOM  

Due to the fact that there has been inappropriate invasion of privacy in the stalls, the boys’ washroom 

will be locked for the next few days. Students will need to get the key from the office. 

ATHLETICS  

Everyone who needs to do a make-up fitness test, all tests will be done Tuesday at lunch, so please come 

then if you are needing to make anything up!  

THE COUNSELLOR’S CORNER 

Grade 11’s and 12’s: Sign-up sheets by Grades are posted across the student bathrooms on the main for 

University of Manitoba February 20. Please sign up by Jan. 23 

Grade 11’s and 12’s: Sign-up sheets are also located in the same place for the University of Winnipeg 

Open House on February 19th. Interested students must sign up by Jan. 23. 

Grade 11’s and 12’s: Red River Polytech has the following upcoming information sessions listed on their 

Future Students Events page 

Creative Communications Evening- Wednesday Jan. 29 from 6-8 pm  

Open House Presentation for Red River Polytech takes place the evening of February 19th from 5pm-8pm 

at their Notre Dame Campuses. You must sign up independently for this and go on your own. 

 Any overdue books must be returned to the library by the end of the day. 

 If you borrow an ice pack from the office, the ice pack needs to be returned to the office by the 

end of the same day. 

 If this belongs to you please pick it up in the office.  
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Please see Mrs. Safiniuk if you require more information. Thank-you. 

RECONCILIATION AND DIVERSITY 

We will be having a Black History Month planning meeting on Monday, Jan. 20th after school in Rm 23. 

All are welcome to help plan BHM celebrations! 

MATH CLUB 

Lunch Monday - Gr 9/11/12 and Wednesday Gr 10. 

VIOLIN CLUB 

Violin Club is every Friday at 3:05PM. Please arrive promptly after the bell. 

DRAMA CLUB 

There will be no rehearsals next week due to Early Dismissal on Tuesday and the beginning of exam 

season. Actors, please learn your lines over the exam break! We will resume rehearsals in Semester 2! 

SET DESIGN CREW: we will be meeting in Rm 36 today at lunch to discuss and begin planning what the 

stage will look like! 

         HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO PETROS Z. 

 

 


